


Please remember to send your child into school on days
when they have PE, with sneakers. Also, school lunches are
taken care of by entering your information on the
schoolbucks.com website.
If your child has any dietary restrictions, please let us know
😀
We do have a daily snack as well so please send your child
in with a daily snack/drink. We appreciate it.

Lastly, if you ever need to get in contact with me, please
email me at elaurits@3villagecsd.org or text through the
REMIND app during office hours. I will send the
information for this app. out the first week of school.
Thank you for the opportunity to work with your child.
Have a great rest of the summer.

Eric Lauritsen
Arrowhead ES
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